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[71] From: JFULLER at dentistry-po 2/10/92 8:17AM (3784 bytes: 61 ln) 
To: BIRDCNTR@ARIZVM1.BITNET at INTERNET, JFULLER 

Subject: IOWA BIRDLINE: 2/10/92 

rrr Message ContentS ------------------ == 
Iowa Birdline (319)338-9881 for 2/10/92 
The place to be for unusual gulls this winter has been along 
the Mississippi River at the Quad Cities. A SLATY-BACKED 
GULL, reported by Pete Petersen on the 6th, was last week’s 
highlight. Pete also relayed reports of SNOWY OWL and 
GYRFALCON in Scott County. 

In the east-central, the gulls have been seen along the 
Mississippi River between Lock & Dam #14 and Lock & Dam #15. 
The best places to view them are at Lock & Dam #14, the 
Moline, Illinois waterfront along River Drive, Arsenal 
Island, and below Lock & Dam #15 behind the Rusty Pelican 
Restaurant. I Addition to the SLATY-BACKED, gulls observed 
there the_pal’ Pheee’ days include first year and adult GREAT 
BLACK-BACKED, adult LESSER BLACK-BACKED, first year and 

adult ICELAND, THAYER’S, and GLAUCOUS GULLS. Elsewhere in 
Scott County, the possible GYRFALCON was in northeast 
Bettendorf off Middle Road near I-80, the SNOWY OWL was seen 
on the 4th along hiway #6, a mile and a half west of I-280, 
two PEREGRINE FALCONS have been in the vicinity of the 
Centennial Bridge, and a NORTHERN GOSHAWK was near the Oscar 
Mayer plant in west Davenport. For more information on any 
of these birds, call Pete Petersen at (319)355-7051. Pete 
also has a RED BREASTED NUTHATCH coming to his feeder. On 
the 9th, a MERLIN was spotted at the junction of I-80 and 
I-74. 

In the south-central, at Pleasantville, Gladys Black 
continues to nurture the PINE WARBLER with a special mixture 
of peanut butter, suet, and corn meal. You can call Gladys 
for updates at (515)848-5865. And the CHIPPING SPARROW is 
still at Tim Schantz’s feeder at the ranger’s house at North 
Elk Rock State Park. In Warren County, a flock of COMMON 
REDPOLLS was located at the Hooper Wildlife Area, which is 
at the south end of Lake Ahquabi State Park on the 9th, and 
the NORTHERN SAW WHET OWL was still being seen at Hickory 
Hills Park on the 8th. A BROWN THRASHER has been in the yard 
of Jacqueline Flowers at 318 North Silver Street in Lamoni 
for most of the winter. 

In the central, an adult FRANKLIN’S GULL in breeding plumage 
was seen on the 9th in the cove at the Saylorville Lake 
Marina. At the Ames State Forest Nursery, 8-12 COMMON 
REDPOLLS were present in alders across from the main 
administration building for the third consecutive weekend. 

In the southeast, up to four COMMON REDPOLLS were still at 
the feeder of Jim and Sharon Scheib of 10 Longview Knoll, 
north of Iowa City, on the 9th. 

In the northwest, the NORTHERN SAW WHET OWL continued at 
Moorhead County Park near Ida Grove at least through the 
5th. Look in Scotch pines across from the depot there. A 
MERLIN was spotted on the 5th at the intersection of Ida 
County roads M-15 and M-25.



In the north-central, some of the birds seen on the 9th in 
northeast Cerro Gordo County in the Shell Rock River 
greenbelt between 290th and 295th Streets were GOLDEN 
CROWNED KINGLET, COMMON REDPOLLS, PURPLE FINCH, and NORTHERN 

HARRIER. Jim Fuller (319)338-3561




